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Minutes of the meeting of Shotesham Parish Council held at the Trinity Hall at 6.00pm on 

Monday April 27th 2015 

 

In attendance were …  

J Hope [Chairman], J Nott[ Vice – Chairman], B Sims, P Grant, P Lowndes-Burt, H 

Walker and S Dinsdale 

DC Ellis was also present. 

1. Minutes of a planning meeting on 13th April and the Annual Parish Meeting of 16th 

April were accepted as an accurate record and signed by the Chairman. 

 

2. Planning Application    2015/0420     Naidens, The Street. 

 

The following points were raised at the meeting. 

 There was some initial confusion as to the position of the ‘old’ garage that 

was to be replaced. 

 The new ‘garage’ is very much larger and has an associated storage space 

within the proposed building. 

 Not all outside buildings are shown on the plan thus a judgement about 

‘overloading’ could not be made.  

 

Nevertheless the planning application was considered and accepted by a majority 

decision. 

 

 

The meeting closed at 6.22pm 

 

 

The next meeting of the Parish Council will be the first of the new council and 

will be held at the Trinity at 7.30pm on Thursday the 21st of May 
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